
Class 3 Newsletter 

Spring Term 2022-23 

Maths 
In Maths this half term we have worked on the 
topic of Fractions. Next half term we will be 
looking at Decimals, Percentages and then 
Perimeter, Area and Volume. 

English 
In English we will be reading the book Alex Rider. 
Using this book to support our writing topic of 
suspense and mystery texts. We will be writing our 
own suspense and mystery stories by the end of the 
half term.  
 

Science  
In Science this term we are focusing on Earth 
and Space and then Animals including Humans.  

Religious Education 
In class 3 this term we will be focusing on the topics 
of: 

- Missions  
- Memorial Sacrifices  
- Sacrifices  

 
Geography & History  
In the first half term, we are learning about 
Anglo Saxons in the local area. in History and 
then in the second half term we will swap to 
Geography, to learn about North America. 
 

Physical Education 
This first half term, we will be working on skills for 
Basketball. Next half term we will be developing our 
skills in Dance and Racket Games. 

Computing 
This term class 3 have been creating E-Books 
with Mrs Hullock. 
 

Spanish 
In Spanish we will begin learning to speak about 
ourselves and others.  

Art and Design Technology 
With Mrs Hullock the pupils have been creating 
our own Pretzels in this half term for our DT 
topic. Next, we will be developing our painting 
skills in Art.  
 

Music 
For Music this term, we will be covering Key and Time 
signatures.  
After half term, we are fortunate to work with Jamie 
from Music Box for our Music lessons on a Friday. 

Key messages and Homework 
Homework will be put on Atom Learning every Thursday, with the expectation that it will be completed 
before the following Tuesday. Children will receive Maths, Reading and English based homework every 
week. Children should also access TT Rockstars and Spelling Shed as part of their homework.  
 
Accelerated Reader Books are sent home each day, so children can read to an adult or independently. 
The books must return to school every day.  
 
Class 3 PE days will change to a Tuesday and a Thursday. As we will not be going swimming after 
February half term. Children can come in PE kit on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 
 
Year 6 SATs Booster is afterschool on Mondays every week (unless advised differently).  

 


